
   
  

 

 

Circular number: 2014-27 Contact: Dan Amar – Head of Market Operations 

Date: July 15, 2014 Telephone: 877-473-9989 

 

Subject: Short Term Option Intervals for Standard Expiration Options  

  
ISE and ISE Gemini will begin adding new strikes in the front month standard expiration options 
starting July 21, 2014. Products that are in the Short Term Option Series (STOS) program are 
eligible for the new strikes. 
  
The new strikes in the front month standard expiration options will be in the same intervals as 
available for STOS. Operationally, the new strikes will be added to trading on the first day after 
the prior month's expiration of standard options.  
  
For a further reference, the recently approved SEC Rule Filing link is included.    
 
  
Questions may be directed to Market Operations by emailing helpdesk@ise.com or calling 877-
473-9989.  
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011Z_ZQnd0W414broZcecEYrCT8Lc8_G0E6TXughRtM7bsFkuJvflOwBXx5_hRXTWPdOcahJ9N4L1WqLbQQ1WzF6Ib65kJeJtuPzp5CEeUAEBImINNdhXab3ROcgDHqQxawzRAblYaUqWSTdBI7Wwng7HbLUdRMXRHpY_qg3xX9y8rzfMuXbZk3FzNP6Q7lC9T6VjMpu_H47z5qT2_kicG2AaheYDeT7yL&c=mnAj4jznM18pFe67MAqmyd1gTqcYzlO7zQpitxu5p4Bur99X2Xdpyg==&ch=WihnB9eTezB4d7foRDTKvqflHv5lqi-kDM1J1R1niTZOXvBM8XJmCQ==
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